Do you like singing?

We have a brand new singing group every Tuesday after
school 3.00-4.00, free for Aldercar High School students.
The singing teacher also has availability for solo and

shared singing lessons starting from £5.00 per person.
Speak to Mrs Greenwood or Miss Broughton if you are interested
kgreenwood@aldercarhigh.co.uk
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